
Dear parents and carers 

Toilet Refurbishment 

Our toilet refurbishment commenced over the last school holidays with Room 9 and Block 2 

now having beautiful new bathrooms.  I’m sure you’ll agree they look amazing. 

    

On Monday 29 May 2024 the builders will start on Block 1 and Block 3 toilets.  We are 

expecting some noise during the demolition stage.  Room 1 will be moving to work in the 

Italian room until the demolition is complete. This will be a challenging time for both staff 

and students but I’m sure the end result will be worth the disruption.  

Cross Country 

It has been great to see all of the students training for the Cross Country event on Tuesday.  

Parents are more than welcome to attend.  Please refer to the information that was sent 

out earlier this week.  

Disco 

We are excitedly looking forward to our Colours of the Rainbow Disco on Thursday evening.  

Please return your money to the P&C box in the office as soon as possible.   

 

 



School Development Day 

Friday 31 May 2024 is a school development day and children do not attend school on this 

day.  We hope you enjoy the extra long weekend and look forward to seeing everyone back 

at school on Tuesday 4 June 2024.  

 

Kind regards 

Rebecca Coslani 

PRINCIPAL 


